
 
 
 

 
AMTRAK TO CONTINUE OPERATING IN THE EVENT OF 
A SHORT-TERM FEDERAL GOVERNMENT SHUTDOWN 

 

WASHINGTON – In light of the uncertainty in the federal budgeting process, Amtrak 

issued the following statement today: 

 

“Amtrak will continue normal operation of its national intercity and high-speed passenger 

rail network in the event of a short-term federal government shutdown.  Passengers planning to 

travel on Amtrak trains in the Northeast Corridor and across the country in the coming days and 

weeks can be assured that Amtrak will remain open for business.” 
 

About Amtrak® 

Amtrak is America’s Railroad®, the nation’s intercity passenger rail service and its high-speed rail operator.  A 
record 31.2 million passengers traveled on Amtrak in FY 2012 on more than 300 daily trains – at speeds up to 150 
mph (241 kph) – that connect 46 states, the District of Columbia and three Canadian Provinces. Amtrak operates 
intercity trains in partnership with 15 states and contracts with 13 commuter rail agencies to provide a variety of 
services.  Enjoy the journey® at Amtrak.com or call 800-USA-RAIL for schedules, fares and more information.  
Join us on facebook.com/Amtrak and follow us at twitter.com/Amtrak. 
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